
 

 

 

22 November 2021 
 
Panthers Juniors 

RE: Cambridge Park Junior Rugby League Club 
 
Dear Members, 
 

This letter herby gives notice to the Cambridge Park Junior Rugby League Club members that the 

Penrith and Districts Junior Rugby League Club Board of Management are requesting submissions of 

nomination for positions of: 

 

• Treasurer 

• Senior Vice President 

• Registrar 

• Saturday Coordinator  

• Sunday Coordinator 

• Coaches Coordinator 

• Canteen Manager 

• Gear Manager 

• Fundraising/Sponsorship/Grants Manager 

• Social Media 

• Grounds Manager 

 

The nomination process will close at 4pm on Wednesday 24/11/2021. All nominations must be sent 

directly to info@panthersjuniors.com.au and the form attached must be completed in full. 

 

Cambridge Park Junior Rugby League Club members will be notified of the elected General 

Committee on Friday 26/11/2021 and will be presented at the special general meeting where the 

Penrith and Districts Junior Rugby League Club Board of Management will be present to observe, 

support and handover the club back to the members 

 

Regards, 

 
Nathan Mairleitner 
General Manager – Panthers Juniors 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 

22 November 2021 
 
Panthers Juniors 

Re: Cambridge Park Junior Rugby League Club Executive Nomination Form 

 

We the undersigned desire to nominate: ____________________________________________ 

 

For a position on the Cambridge Park Junior Rugby League Club General Committee as one (1) of the 

following positions, please circle your nominated position: 

 

• Treasurer 

• Senior Vice President 

• Registrar 

• Saturday Coordinator  

• Sunday Coordinator 

• Coaches Coordinator 

• Canteen Manager 

• Gear Manager 

• Fundraising/Sponsorship/Grants Manager 

• Social Media 

• Grounds Manager 

 

PROPOSER: _______________________________Signature: ____________________________ 

 

SECONDER: _______________________________Signature: ____________________________ 

 

I hereby consent to the nomination, 

 

NAME: ___________________________________Signature: ____________________________ 

 

DATE: _________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Nominations must be received by the Junior League General Manager at the office or via email 

info@panthersjuniors.com.au by 4.00pm on Wednesday 24 November 2021. 

 

Regards, 

 
Nathan Mairleitner 

General Manager – Panthers Juniors 

 


